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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK




Tuesday 9th August 2022

Hello Everyone 

I had the privilege of seeing all our items performed at the eisteddfod over the last couple of weeks. I
am one proud principal!   

All our students were so well behaved and performed to the best of their ability (which was extremely
high), the teachers had taught them to be performance ready and we had so many parents and
caregivers there to support all the students. Thank you! 

A big congratulations to our Stage 2 boys’ choir, conducted by Mrs Frankham, who took out choir of the
eisteddfod. Well Done.  

We are all getting our costumes ready for Book Week in week 6. A lot of the students are telling me who
they are getting dressed up as, the parade will be fantastic.  

Preliminary NAPLAN results look promising and parent reports will go home in the next month or so.  

Year 6, by all reports had a wonderful time in Canberra. Thank you to all the Year 6 students and
teachers. High school transition notes were sent home yesterday.  

Please notify our office if your address or phone number changes so we can update our records. 

Have a good week. 
Thank you 
Michelle Eather 
Principal (rel) 



Student of the Week



School News

Buzzie Winners



Joesph 1A, Harrison 1/2M, Jett 2S, Dwayne 3/4KB,
Lovely 3/4KB, Liam 3F, Sian 5/6B, Lorelle 6P, Braxton

5K, Ruby Aqua, Julia KP, Alayah KB, Fatima Pre,
Maham Pre, Harvey Pre.



Teacher Award:  Mrs Petrovic



Attendance Award: Amelia 1T
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